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Celebrate reading at our Book Fair! 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
The Book Fair will be arriving in school after half term with hundreds of new children’s 
books to browse and buy. Come and join us!  
 
The book fair will be taking place on the following days: 
 

Wednesday 6th November 3:30pm – 5:30pm (Parents Evening) 
 

Thursday 7th November 3:30pm – 5:30pm (Parents Evening)  
 

Friday 8th November 3:30pm – 3:45pm 
 

Monday 11th November 3:30pm – 3:45pm 
 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting 
from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone.   
 
As we are now a cashless school this also applies to the book fair, purchases can be made 
using a credit or debit card. No cash purchases can be made.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Miss Jones.  
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